
 
 
The New Jersey State Ambulatory Surgery Database (SASD) for 2010 did not include three 
data elements in the Core file: admission year (AYEAR), birth month (BMONTH), and birth year 
(BYEAR).  These data elements were referenced in the SAS and SPSS load programs. These 
differences between the data file and load programs result in the data not loading properly. 
 
We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause your organization. If you had previously 
purchased the 2010 NJ SASD and would like a copy of the updated file with these three data 
elements, please contact the HCUP Central Distributor (866-556-4287 toll-free or 
HCUPDistributor@AHRQ.gov). 
 
Sincerely, 
 
The HCUP Central Distributor Team 
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